
What’s inside:
ore traffic is proposed.   A
3 tunnel system is being
proposed to connect Corona

and Laguna.  This can’t be good news
for Laguna traffic.

he city maintenance facility is
a hot topic.   Our employees
are currently working in what

has been characterized as “tin shacks
from a third world country.”  This
article considers alternatives.

ocket ship set to blast off.   An
update on the Bluebird Park
renovations, including news on

Laguna’s only rocket ship

emorial Day in Laguna
marks the start of Summer.
The VFW continued the

tradition of a pancake breakfast and
honoring our veterans.

o you know someone who
should be receiving this
update?  Please e-mail me

their name and e-mail address and I’ll
add them to the list!

My e-mail address is
Cheryl@LoveLagunaBeach.com

For additional information on this tunnel, you can go to their
website, http://www.tritunnelexpress.com.

ORE PARKING  and building the long
awaited Village Entrance Project are the
aims of moving the city maintenance
facilities to the Act V lot.

We need to provide more parking for residents and visitors close
to the downtown and near the art festivals. To accomplish this
task, we must free up the space currently occupied by the City’s
maintenance yard.

This is the plan originally suggested by the Village Entrance Task
Force in 1995 as the optimum solution to providing close-in
parking and allowing for the best possible use of the land for the
Village Entrance project. I am working with other city council
members to make this long suggested project a reality.

Newsletter continues on page 2
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LUEBIRD PARK has long been a favorite Laguna Beach play spot,
hosting activities as diverse as Music in the Park and kids play days.

Parks, like everything else, wear out. The  City r e cent ly appr ove d plans  f or  the 
r enova tion of  Bl uebir d P ar k, i ncludi ng new , handic apped a cce ss ibl e r es tr oom s a nd new  pla y
equi pment .

U nf or tunat ely, due  to s ever e  budget c onst r aint s, t he his tor i c r ocke t s hip, at  a cos t of 
$120,000, w as  lef t  out.  A t the  Council  budget he ar ing i n Ma y, I  as ked the  cit y tr ea sur e r  to
es ta blis h a r oc ket s hip a ccount  in hopes  tha t w e ca n coll ect  enough in pr i vate  donati ons t o
r epl ace  this  La guna ic on.  Ther e  have a lr ea dy been s eve r al dona tions  to t his  f und.

To m ake your  dona tion t o the r oc ket s hip f und, pl eas e s end your  c heck pa yable  to “Ci ty of 
La guna Bea ch,” 305 F or es t A venue , Laguna  Beac h, Ca. 92651, and m ar k it  “Rocke t S hip
F und.”  Thi s dona tion i s 100 pe r cent  deduct ible  on your  incom e ta x as  a cha r ita ble
cont r ibuti on.  I f  not enough m oney is  col lec ted, your  c ontr ibut ion w ill  be r ef unde d. 

 EMORIAL DAY honors our veterans and gives us an
opportunity to think about our past.
The  Pa ncake  Br eakf a st  spons or ed a nnuall y by the V et er ans  of  F or eign W ar s  wa s
a s el l out a t H eis le r  Pa r k.  Our  f i r eme n r eal ly know  how t o cook! 

A f t er t h e b re akf as t , f all en  vet er ans  w ere  hon ore d i n an  im p re ss ive  cer em on y.
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